
 

 

 
 
 
 

About this Notice: Connector production will be ended at Panasonic Industrial Devices (Beijing) Co.,Ltd. 
(Beijing, China) in January 2016 and transferred to Panasonic Corporation in Japan. 

Effective Date: January 1, 2016 

Change Details: The P5KF, F4S, P4S, A4F & P4 (without soldering terminal) Series that are currently made 
in Beijing, China will be transferred to Japan.  From January 2016 production onward all 
affected connector series will be produced in Japan. Performance, part number and price 
remain unchanged. 

Affected Parts:  See Attachment 

Datasheet(s):  See Attachment 

Notes: 
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